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Committee continues to consider Constitution 

Today the Joint Standing Committee on Electoral Matters announced it would extend the time for its 
inquiry into matters relating to section 44 of the Constitution. 

The Joint Standing Committee on Electoral Matters has received a large amount of evidence in its 
inquiry.  
 
The Chair of the Committee, Senator Linda Reynolds CSC, said “While the report is almost complete, 
it is important that the committee appropriately consider all available evidence. This includes the 
decisions of the High Court in the recent cases of David Gillespie and Senator Katy Gallagher”. 
 
The Committee is carefully considering the issues with a view to reaching a consensus on the 
matters raised by the inquiry.  
 
Further information will be available on the Committee’s website www.aph.gov.au/em. 

Media enquiries: 
Media Contact: Amy Blom (08) 9477 5411, 0431 685 372 or amy.blom@aph.gov.au 
 
For background: 
Contact the Secretariat (02) 6277 2374 or via e-mail em@aph.gov.au 
 
Interested members of the public may wish to track the committee via the website. Click on the blue 
‘Track Committee’ button in the bottom right hand corner and use the forms to login to My 
Parliament or to register for a My Parliament account. 
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